

2024-01-09 Meeting notes

Date

09 Jan 2024

Attendees

- [Rahul Jadhav](#)
- [Wim Henderickx](#)
- [Alexis de Talhouët](#)
- [Byung-Woo Jun](#)
- [Anurag Rajawat](#)
- [Shiv Bhagatula](#)
- [subhash kumar singh](#)
- [Ved Ratan](#)
- [Prashant Mishra](#)

Meeting Recording



GMT20240109-1...3840x2160.mp4

Goals

- Identifying clear deliverables for R3
 - Alexis: How sig-security will work onwards with sig1 for R3?
 - SIG1 User-story templates to be used (https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YU_TJJmb_wOOJmN2Y6M2wDMJPx0-phhgsie2c3DKq84/edit)
 - https://drive.google.com/drive/u/2/folders/1P4bmDppUIrtBbiRe3fj92xA_qlCMn7sf
 - Subhash: Common policy governance framework?
 - Ciaran: Access management policies? Exposed APIs controls?
- Service Mesh Requirements
 - Lets use user-story template?
 - Byung: Sidecar based deployments?
 - Need arch for service mesh
 - User stories cast out properly before we move to the next steps
 - To get a feedback sig-security can bring the proposal to sig1?
- Secrets Management Next steps

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes

Action items

